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11th March 2021

 Meet the Curriculum, Monday 22nd March -Sport Events
These are virtual evening presentations run by curriculum staff covering specific subject areas, to give you a more indepth view of that subject area and answer any questions you may have.
register for virtual events: https://www.newcollege.ac.uk/upcoming-events



For Year 11 and 12s and their parents. You will need to pre-register for the Meet the Principal event. Find out more about New College direct from our Principal, Carole Kitching! She will be delivering a short presentation and then answering any of your questions.

Meet the Principal Virtual Event, Thursday 18 March, 5.30pm-6.30pm
For Year 11 and 12s and their parents. You will need to pre-register for the Meet the Principal event. Find out more about New College direct from our Principal, Carole Kitching! She will be delivering a short
presentation and then answering any of your questions.




[image: ]Virtual Tours
 We are still running four virtual tours during March for both Queens Drive and North Star campuses. These will be running from 6pm to 8pm on various dates and places need to be pre-booked online.  Please see our website for further details.   


C & G Construction Multi Skills L1

Details of this exciting new level 1 course are on our website now, why not take a look.
www.newcollege.ac.uk/courses
Open Evening 31st March
Our Virtual Open Evening for both campuses will be running on Wednesday 31st March from 5pm to 7pm. There will be live presentations, staff will be available to answer questions from students and parents and virtual campus tours. Students can pre-register on our website.
Any questions? Please contact the Schools Liaison Teams
Queens Drive – enrolment@newcollege.ac.uk – 01793 611470
North Star – studentservices@swindon.ac.uk – 01793 498106
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